April 23, 2025
INVITATION FOR BIDS

Allegany County Human Resources Development Commission, Inc. (HRDC) is requesting bids in accordance with the standards and specifications established by the State of Maryland Weatherization Assistance Program (WAP) from the following:

Qualified weatherization contractors to provide residential weatherization services and qualified HVAC contractors to provide heating unit replacement/repairs, 

air conditioning and/or hot water heater services.

An Invitation for Bid (IFB) package can be obtained from HRDC by contacting Suzanne Stotler at 301-783-1716 or sstotler@alleganyhrdc.org
A pre-bid meeting will be held at 3:00 p.m., on Thursday, May 1, 2025, at 125 Virginia Avenue, Cumberland MD.  Any questions up to or after that date may be submitted in writing to Suzanne Stotler at HRDC WAP, 125 Virginia Avenue, Cumberland MD 21502 or sstotler@alleganyhrdc.org.
Sealed, written bid packages must be received no later than 12:00 p.m., Friday, May 16, 2025, and must be addressed as follows:  

ATTENTION:  WAP HVAC
Director of Finance
125 Virginia Avenue
Cumberland, MD 21502

Bids will be publicly opened and read on Friday, May 16, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. at 125 Virginia Ave, Cumberland MD.

HRDC reserves the right to reject any or all bids and/or waive technicalities and does not obligate itself to award the contract to the lowest bidder if, in its judgment, the best interest of HRDC will not be served.  HRDC is an equal opportunity agency.  Small and minority firms and women's business enterprises are encouraged to participate.

